
 

 

     I SUPPORT the continuation of the Emergency Declaration 

and Limited Executive Orders.   

In particular, I am in favor of continuing the ability to cite 

“COVID-19” as an excuse for everyone to be able to vote 

by Absentee Ballot.   

No voter should have to risk one’s health or life by the 

requirement to cast a vote in person which, during this 

ongoing pandemic, also jeopardizes the health and lives of 

poll workers.  We should all be able to exercise our 

constitutional right to vote without fear of contracting this 

disease or spreading it to other vulnerable people in our 

communities. 

I will greatly appreciate your support of the continuation. 

     Thank you. 

Madeline A. Shepherd 

Stamford, CT 

  


